FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

: m City of Duluth Fire Department

411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802

218-730-4400 | www.duluthmn.gov | John Strongitharm, Fire Chief
ol e For more information contact the Fire Department at 218-730-4391

DATE: 09/17/2009

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Annual Hydrant Testing
CASE NO.: N/A

INCIDENT DATE :09/21/2009

INCIDENT TIME:

INCIDENT LOCATION:

SUBJECT: Public Notification

BY: Assistant Chief's Office

The Duluth Fire Department would like to advise the public that their annual fire hydrant
testing program will begin on Monday, September 21st, 2009, and continue through Thursday,
October 29th, 2009.

The testing program includes a visual inspection and light maintenance, static pressure testing,
and pumping the hydrants dry in preparation for winter.

Fire companies across the City will be testing hydrants in their districts as part of this annual
program, designed to help ensure that fire hydrants are operational when needed in the event of
an emergency.

Any questions can be directed to the fire department at 218-730-4400.



